
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Open Afternoon – Monday 15th July 
We would like to invite you into school on Monday afternoon at 1.30pm for an opportunity to visit your 
child’s classroom to share their achievements as the year draws to an end. We hope you can join us. 
 
KS2 Sports Day 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Key Stage 2 sports day last Friday. Again it was a dry day. All 
the children took part in a sprint, a run, a howler javelin throw and a standing long jump. This meant 
that every single child scored points for their team depending on how fast they ran, or far they threw or 
jumped. After all the points were counted, Bamburgh were victorious. Congratulations to everyone who 
took part.  
 
Dinner Money 
Please ensure that your child’s lunch account is not in arrears. If your child is leaving us at the end of this 
term, please ensure all debts are paid. Thank you to all parent/carers who have updated their balance 
since the last reminder. Also, Breakfast and After School Club payments should be up to date. If balances 
continue to stay in arrears, the facility may not be available until balances have been paid. 
 
Year 6 Lockers 
Please ensure that the Year 6 locker keys are handed in by Monday 15th July. Failure to hand a locker key 
in will result in a £4 cost so that we can replace the keys. Keys will need to be handed into the Year 6 
class teacher. 
 
After School Club 
Please note there will be no After School Club on the final Friday of term – Friday 19th July. 
 
Reports 
Reports will be given out at the end of the day on Tuesday. 
Diary Dates 
Monday 15th July  Nursery Open Morning (11.00am) 
    Main school Open Afternoon (1.30pm) 
Tuesday 16th July  Nursery & Reception Pirate Day 
Wednesday 17th July  House non-uniform day 
Thursday 18th July  Leavers’ Assembly (2.15pm) 
Friday 19th July School closes for summer holidays (3.15pm. Please note there is no After 

School Club) 
Monday 2nd September Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 3rd September Teacher Training Day 
Wednesday 4th September School opens for autumn term 
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